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To: Clerk of the Legislature q%
I Mina 'Bente Nuebi Na Liheslaturan Guahan )
Attorney Therese M. Terlaje, Legislative Legal Counsel
I Mina’Bente Nuebi Na Liheslaturan Guahan
From: Senator Rory J. Respicio, Chairman/,Kan/m‘itt/ee on Calendar and
Committee on Agenda
Subject:

Withdrawal of Bill No. 292

Please withdraw Bill No. 292 as requested by the author, as indicated on the attached letter

Should you have any questions, please contact Ms. Elaine Tajalle from my office.
Si Yu'os Ma’ase

Attachments

e-‘n‘lailz 1jr@ite.net « Telephone: (671)472-RORY (7679) ¢ Fax: (671)472-3547
Mailing Address: 29th Guam Legislature, 155 Hesler Place, Hagatfia, Guam 96910
Office Locadon: Suite 205, Ada Plaza Center, 173 Aspinall Avenue, Hagitfia, Guam 96910
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June 27, 2008

To: Senator Rory Respicio
Chairman, Committee on Calendar

From: Senator Frank T. Ishizaki

Subject: Bill Withdrawal

Hafa Adai. After careful consideration, I wish to withdraw Bill 292
(EC) An act to repeal and re-enact § 9a114 and to repeal §9a114a,
both of Chapter 9a of Title 7 of the Guam Code Annotated, relative
to Government Attorneys from consideration.

I ask that this request be disseminated to all Senators, the Clerk of the

Legislature, and the public via the Legislature’s website. Thank you for
your attention to this matter.

Tank T/Ishizaki



